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Monday 9th September 2024 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
We are delighted to be working with Hull City Tigers Trust to run free a six week program for parents 
who would like to further develop their skills and have some fun. The sessions will be held in our 
Family Room and will run every Thursday at 1.15-3.25pm from 19th September until 24th October. 
 
You can find out more from Roary the Tiger and sign up to join with his Tigers Trust friends who will 
be visiting our school at home time this Tuesday. Alternatively, you can follow the links on the flyer 
below or come and have a chat with myself or Mrs Rutter. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Dodson 
Headteacher 
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